
At Minchinbury Public School we are a motivated and respectful community of learners. 

 
 

 

Camp Australia: Before and After School Care 
 
Dear families, 
 
Camp Australia and Minchinbury Public School entered into a licence agreement for the purpose of 
running a Before and After School Care on site at Minchinbury Public School. The licence agreement 
states that the maximum number of students at before school care is 30 students and the maximum 
number of students at after school care is 30 students. 
 
At the end of last term the conditions of the licence agreement were not being met. Camp Australia 
agreed to follow the terms of the licence agreement. 
 
As a result, at the end of last term Minchinbury Public School submitted documents to the Department of 
Education proposing an increase to the number of students able to be on site at the Before and After 
School Centre coordinated by Camp Australia. As yet, the documents have not been approved by the 
Department of Education and Camp Australia. Therefore, the number of students able to attend the 
before and after school centre, remains at a maximum of 30. At this stage, it is not known when the 
documents will be approved and returned for implementation. 
 
Camp Australia has been coordinating the communication with families about any changes to their 
booking arrangements. 
 
Minchinbury Public School will continue to work with the Department of Education to increase the 
capacity of the Before and After School Care centre on site at Minchinbury Public School. 
 
If you have any questions or comments about this process, please contact by phone on 1300 105 343. 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Webster 
Principal 
11 May 2018 
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